
Letter:  Unity  provides  meal
for Tahoe’s hungry
To the community,

The Bread & Broth program is very grateful to be the recipient
of Unity at the Lake’s “We Believe in You” tithe donation
which  recognizes  organizations  and  individuals  who  make  a
difference in the world.

Unity at the Lake members have long supported Bread & Broth’s
feeding of the South Shore’s hungry. In fact, many of B&B’s
fourth Monday of the month’s cooking and serving volunteer
crew are members of Unity at the Lake.

Unity at the Lake’s donation was used toward the Feb. 25 Adopt
A Day of Nourishment. An energetic Unity sponsor crew joined
the  regular  B&B  crew  to  provide  a  Mexican  theme  dinner
featuring a tasty taco casserole and lots of guacamole.

Paige Rice, a Unity sponsor volunteer wrote, “It was an honor
to meet and serve the spectacular people of Lake Tahoe. Unity
at the Lake is happy to continue their support of the B&B
program.”

Bread & Broth is very fortunate to have the support of Unity
at  the  Lake  and  their  exceptional  members  whose  work  and
service have made South Lake Tahoe a more enlightened and
giving community. B&B appreciates Unity’s involvement in this
much needed community service.

If you would like to join Bread & Broth in feeding the hungry
of  our  community,  please  contact  me  at  (530)  542.2876  or
carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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